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This week was
full of all types

of new
learning!



We have been learning about 2-D
shapes, and practiced drawing some

new shapes in math!



We also learned new Red
Words!

Are      With      He





We celebrated half birthdays all
month for our students with

summer birthdays!



And of course, at the end of
last week, we celebrated
the 100th day of school

with so many fun activities!



If I had $100...



$100 bill scavenger hunt!



100 Popsicle Sticks Challenge!



And of course, a  dance party!


